Freeman hosts lunch for Shanghai alums

November 8, 2017
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During a trip to Shanghai in November, the Freeman School’s Anu Varadharajan,
lecturer and assistant director of the Master of Accounting program, met with a
group of alumni to catch up on their careers, share the latest news from Freeman
and discuss ways to build the Tulane brand in Asia. Pictured are, standing left to
right, Keilah Meng (MACCT '14), Varadharajan, Michael Hong (MFIN '16) and Brandon
Lu (MFIN '16). Seated, from left to right, are Bernardo Stephano (MBA '09), Jing Feng
(MACCT '16), Mo Chen (MACCT '16) and Jack Peng Xu (BSM '11).

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for

you.
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